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I oppose SB 210. Eliminating Oregon's mail-in voting system will further lower 

already abysmal turnout rates, eliminate the participation of citizens who are unable 

to get to polls, and jeopardize the integrity of the voting process. Please, do not 

repeal our vote-by-mail system in Oregon! 


